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Senior manager resignation – ASB Bank Limited  
 
Mr Nigel Annett, ASB’s Executive General Manager Corporate Banking, has resigned from the bank to take 
a role outside of the banking industry. 

ASB CEO Vittoria Shortt thanked Mr Annett for his significant contribution to ASB. Mr Annett joined the 
company in 2011 and has performed various roles including his current role leading the Corporate Banking 
Division including responsibility for the ASB Group’s Investment Management businesses and the ASB 
Securities Limited retail broking business. On behalf of ASB, Ms Shortt wishes Mr Annett all the very best in 
his new role.  

Mr Annett will remain in his role while a decision is made on his replacement. 
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